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Invitation to a lunchtime webinar on Tuesday 8 March 2022, 1 pm to 2.30 pm (CET) 
 
The Ligue Internationale de Droit de la Concurrence (LIDC) will be holding a lunchtime 
webinar on Tuesday 8 March 2022 from 1pm to 2.30 pm (CET) on: 
 

“What are the perspectives for the future of the Automotive Sector” 
 

The webinar will discuss the opportunity of evolution of the automotive regulation and the 
issues it should address for all the actors involved. 
 
The panel of speakers will consist of: 
 

o John Clark, European Commission (DG Competition, Unit E2 - Antitrust); 
 

o Isabelle Innerhofer, BINDER GRÖSSWANG Partner, Austria,  
 

o Bernard Lycke, Representative of CECRA (the European umbrella organisation re-
grouping national automotive trade associations and European brand dealer councils). 
 

Michel Ponsard, UGGC Avocats Partner, Paris, General Secretary of the LIDC, will moderate 
the session.  

*** 
 
There will be no charge for attending this event.  
 
To register for this event: please do so via the LIDC secretariat (info@ligue.org).  
 
An online link to join the webinar will be circulated via email to all those who have registered. 
The webinar will be conducted in English. 
 
Registration will close on Monday 7 March 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Michel Ponsard 
LIDC 

mailto:info@ligue.org
mailto:info@ligue.org

